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While I am not Black, as a lifelong Oregonian I highly support this effort to create 

reparations for Black Oregonians. This state has been a hub of white supremacy 

since its inception, and this effort to provide reparations to Black Oregonians is a 

welcome step towards justice and a more equitable future. I will happily pay 

increased taxes if it means a step towards equity. 


